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Tom Izor called the meeting to order at 7:25 p.m. 

 

Members Present:  Dennis Cordell, Tom Izor, Daryl Weller 

 

Members Absent:  Mitch Ward, Anna Sizemore 

 

Visitors:  Paul Mett (Rotary Club) 

 

MINUTES: 

 

Motion by Mr. Izor, second by Mr.Cordell to approve the August 3, 2020 meeting 

minutes as presented.  ROLL CALL:  Izor, yes: Cordell, yes; Weller, yes; Ward, absent; 

Sizemore, absent.  3-yes, 0-no.  MOTION CARRIED. 

 

VISITOR COMMENTS: 

 

Paul Mett of the Rotary Club informed the Park Board that they would like to change the 

location of the Rotary sign at the park.  The Park Board will approve the sign as long as 

it is placed where it is safe for traffic and doesn’t obstruct the view of people entering 

and leaving the parking lot. Must be cleared for safety purposes.    

 

FINANCE REPORT: 

 

The Board reviewed the finance report submitted by the Fiscal Officer. 

 

 

Motion by Mr. Cordell, second by Mr. Weller to approve the finance report as submitted 

by the Fiscal Officer.  ROLL CALL:  Izor, yes; Cordell, yes; Weller, yes; Ward, absent; 

Sizemore, absent.  3-yes, 0-no.  MOTION CARRIED. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

There was discussion of maintaining and renovating of the pool. Also discussion of 

security, theft and vandalism, currently looking into having homeland security add to the 

existing system. They will be giving us a quote with options and pricing. 

 

Also a discussion took place about enclosing and slightly moving the trash dumpster. It 

seems to be an eyesore and the odor is not pleasant. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 
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We discussed and Thank the village and Jackson Township employees for stepping up 

and working to put a new water line in at the park. Also the handicap grant approved for 

access to parts of the park that need to be accessible.   

 

We acknowledged that our park is well taken care of and noticed by visitors on how 

clean and pretty our park is. We have great people and special citizens who help us 

keep the park and buildings in great shape.   

 

BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS: 

 

None. 

 

The next meeting will be November 2, 2020 at 6:00 p.m.  

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

There being no further business, motion by Mr. Cordell, second by Mr. Weller to adjourn 

the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:55 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Tom Izor 


